
We are a Level 1 
Paths to QUALITY™ Provider!

We are proud providers of Indiana’s voluntary child care 

rating and improvement system, Paths to QUALITY™.
 

Our involvement means we are committed to providing a safe, nurturing and professional 

environment where children can grow and learn. We know that quality child care leads to brighter 

futures for all children, and we are honored to be entrusted with such an important responsibility. 

Ask us how our program is changing due to Paths to 

QUALITY™ and how it can make a profound difference 

in your child’s development. 

Scan the QR code to learn more about this rating system.


